The gates at the back entrance onto Myrtle Ridge Road were installed to
protect our residents and roads by preventing non-resident traffic from
using Myrtle Trace Drive as a shortcut. Should you experience a problem
or observe a problem with the gates call Herman Rebocho or Nancy
Seeds. Contact numbers are listed on the back page of the Community
Telephone Directory. Please note that the front entrance onto Burning
Ridge Road is not gated and is always available.



